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Dexter Family Eye Care Relocating

Dexter Family Eye Care will be relocating and continuing their practice in a new location.
The move will take place this weekend.

 They will be moving to 812 N. One Mile Road, which was previously Dr. Coburn’s
office. Dexter Family Eye Care recently purchased this new spot and the crew is very
excited to start practicing in their new location.

 Due to the move, Dexter Family Eye Care will be closed Friday, September 14th, and
again on Monday, September 17th.

 The business will be back open in their new location on Tuesday, September 18th.
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